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19 June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

HELP YOUR CHILD WITH MATHS EVENT – YEARS 7 AND 8 

 

I regret to inform you that, due to unforeseen circumstances, I have had to postpone our maths event that was 

due to be held on 24 June 2024. 

 

I would like to reschedule this event for later in the term, on Monday 15 July at 4.00pm. 

 

This event is for you to have the opportunity to meet the maths team and receive information on your child’s 

maths lessons, the topics that are covered and what homework will look like moving forward.   

 

Parents and carers do not need to have any maths knowledge to attend this event and we will not be teaching 

any maths on the evening. 

 

There will also be opportunity for you to discuss any concerns you may have, or to ask questions about your 

child’s maths progress with the maths team, whilst enjoying some light refreshments. 

 

If you are able to attend this event, I would be grateful if you could please send us a message via your MCAS 

account or call us on 01476 405200. 

 

I look forward to seeing you on the evening. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Rose Dray 

CTL Maths 


